
Groton Little League

Meeting of January 18, 2022


GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING


The meeting was called to order at 7:02 PM.


Present were: Danielle Daniels, Dave Franco, Bobby Gonzales, Kathryn Ilvento, Rhiannon 
Krekeler, Gabe Muscella, Fred Pisarz, Joshua Trask, Katie Trask, Ali Williams


Also present were: Rachel Franco, Nathan Krekeler


It was noted that eligible votings members in good standing are: Jessica Donnel, Doug Dickey, 
Rachel Franco, Ray Nix and Patrick Peterson


1. Increase in Number of Board Positions  


A motion was made to increase the number of board member positions to 15, and to elect Gabe 
Muscella to the position of major league coordinator, Ali Williams to the position of minor 
league coordinator, and Mandy Sandt to the position of concessions coordinator.  Motion made 
by Katie Trask, seconded by Danielle Daniels. Motion passed.


2. Vote on Proposed Changes to GLL Constitutions submitted by J. Donnel


Joshua Trask addressed the group noting that the was speaking on behalf of the Rules Committee 
which had met to review the proposed changes and he then passed out and discussed a red-lined 
draft endorsed by the committee.


A motion was made to accept the changes proposed by the Rules Committee and these changes 
will take place immediately.  Motion made by Kathryn Ilvento, seconded by Gabe Muscella, 
motion passed.


A motion was made to adjourn the meeting by Dave Franco, seconded by Joshua Trask.  Meeting 
adjourned at 7:15 pm.



